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WAIKATO OUTDOOR SOCIETY 

 DECEMBER 2024 NEWSLETTER 

Waikato Outdoor Society: Woodside Naturist Park  

50A Trentham Road, Tamahere, Hamilton RD4 3284  

THE NAKED NEWS 

  

 

From the Editor: Its Christmas time folks 
and another year almost ready to be part 
of history. A good time to reflect on the 
year just passed and to look forward to 
whatever the New Year brings. 
 We at WOS are looking forward to an 
exciting summer of sun, fun and 
relaxation, not to mention our mini rally  
which is always a great weekend, with a 
chance to catch up once again with old 
friends and acquaintances.  
We hope you will join us on Christmas day 
for some Christmas cheer, and some great 
food, and also our New Year’s Eve party 
which promises to be another action 
packed night to see in the New Year. 
 
May we wish you a Happy Christmas and a 
prosperous new year, and trust 2025 will 
be a good year for you. 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
2024 

 
 

 

 
 December 25th Waifs and 

strays late lunch – 2pm 
 

 Dec 31st New Year’s Eve 
‘Do’ See flier below 
 

 Feb 5 – 9th WOS  
 Mini Rally 
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                November 2024 – Titbits 

   
 

The lawns have been sprayed for prickle weed so we can all ground ourselves well 

in bare feet this summer 

 

BBQ area designs are coming in- post your ideas in the suggestions box in the 

clubhouse or email Robyn if you want to contribute. 

 

Plans for upgrading the floor and shower heads are continuing- watch this space! 

 

Rae and Ken will be our reps at the NZNF AGM at Pineglades at the end of 

December. 

 

Frank is busy keeping WOS possum free! 

 

Bits and pieces have been repaired and replaced to keep WOS running smoothly- 

your committee is on the job- no slackers here! 

 

 

 

 

Larger Expenses: 

         

Power/Gas     $685.62 

Sprayer parts    $175.00   
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     Bay of Plenty Naturists Group held their fun and games weekend at WOS on     

        29   November to 1st December.   

        Friday night started off with happy hour, lots of chatter, and a game of 5 crowns to finish         

        off the evening. It was a good chance to catch up with old friends, and plan the strategy for     

        the weekend. 

        The weather didn’t dampen the spirits of the small but enthusiastic group of people. A wet      

        Saturday saw indoor games of bowls, pool and 3 down, with the weather clearing a little for     

        some outside ladder golf in the afternoon.  

        A delicious pot luck dinner on Saturday evening also providing a relaxing atmosphere. With 

        a spectacular quiz held on Saturday night by Quizmaster Robyn, providing lots of     

         entertainment, the evening finishing off with 5 crowns and rummicub.  

        Sunday morning our thanks go to Robyn and Kelvin who did a wonderful job of overseeing the  

        breakfast and also ensuring that the entire weekend was a success.  

        This was one of those times where everyone was a winner, as the chocolate bars were  

        handed out.  

         We were sorry Glenne and Col weren’t able to attend, and we do wish Glenne  

        well for her recovery. 

         Thank you BOP for another entertaining weekend.  Some photos of the event…….  

            Games 
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 Prizegiving                                        food 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
             Definitely a time to relax ……….                                      and smell the flowers…….… 
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                     The [Politically Correct] night before Xmas. 
          uploaded from the internet and adapted. 

 
 T'was the night before Xmas and Santa's a wreck... 
 How to live in a world that's politically correct? 
 His workers no longer would answer to "Elves" -' Vertically challenged' they were calling themselves. 
 Labour conditions at the North Pole were alleged by the Union to stifle the soul. 
 Four reindeer had vanished, without much propriety...released to the wilds by the Humane Society. 
 Equal employment made it quite clear- that Santa had better not use just reindeer. 
 As for the gifts, why, he'd never had a notion that making a choice could cause such a commotion.  
 Nothing of leather, nothing of fur, which meant nothing from him and nothing for her. 
 No candy or sweets, they were bad for the teeth. 
 Fairy tales while not yet forbidden- were like Ken & Barbie, better off hidden. 
 So Santa just stood there. Dishevelled, perplexed. He just could not figure out what to do next. 
 He tried to be merry - tried to be gay [you've got to be careful with that word today]. 
 His sack was quite empty, limp to the ground. Nothing fully acceptable was to be found. 
 Something special was needed. A gift that he might give all -without angering the left or the right. 
 A gift that would satisfy, with no indecision, each group of people, every religion, every ethnicity, every 
 hue, every one, everywhere, even YOU. 
 So here is that gift, it's a price beyond worth- 
 'May you and your loved ones enjoy peace on earth.' 
 
        

  

 

 

 

 

        

   

 

          Why did Santa’s helper see the Doctor? 

          Because he had a low “elf” esteem!  

 

…... 
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       Planning for our mini rally is well under way, so if you haven’t already, book in for an exciting   

     weekend   and take advantage of the end of year special rate before 31/12/24.  See booking     

     form next page. 
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 Private WOS Facebook page:    Here is the link to our private WOS Facebook page. This is for current members 

 only and shouldn’t be visible to others. Of course all Facebook rules will need to be followed.  

 This is by no means compulsory and is up to the individual whether or not they join but it is another tool to help us 

 as a committee and members to communicate with each other.    Cheers David D                                                         

                 

 Link -          Waikato Outdoor Society Private Members Group | Facebook 

***************************************************************************** 

          Bookings: 

 

 Our facilities offer tent sites, power sites, wood fired hot tub and clubrooms with all facilities,  

 solar heated pool, cabin and BBQ.  No pets allowed.  

 To make bookings, please phone Peggy on 0276316883 or email Waikato.outdoor@gonatural.co.nz 

 Members, as well as all visitors to WOS grounds are required to fill out and sign the visitor’s book situated in 

 the clubrooms beside the registration desk. 

 First Aid: FYI – We have a defibrillator on the wall and first aid kit on top of the fridge on the left 

 as you walk into the clubrooms from the deck.  

 Blood Pressure Monitor: We also have a blood pressure monitor available for all members and 

 visitors.  Please ask a Custodian  to access  it  if  required.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 Recycling  -  

U bring it 

U take it away 

 

 Please: Always remember to wipe 

down the hand basin and 

surrounding area when you use the 

bathroom. 

                          HOT TUB 

You are welcome to use the hot tub but please: 

1. Keep the tub firebox door and enclosure gate 

closed at all times. 

2. Read the instructions on the wall adjacent to the 

hot tub regarding when to turn on the switches in 

the pump box. 

3. Text the word “pic” to 021 265 0324 to find out 

the temperature of the Hot tub. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/697449581734137
mailto:Waikato.outdoor@gonatural.co.nz
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Waikato Outdoor Society: Woodside Naturist Park, 50A Trentham Road, Tamahere, RD4 3284 

P O Box 619, Waikato Mail Centre 

Phone 027 631 6883 Hamilton 

Facebook: Waikato Outdoor Society 

 President:                                       President: Kevin, 0274 979 550 (president3.wos@gmail.com) 

 Vice President:                               Michelle, (vicepresident.wos@gmail.com) 

 Treasurer:                                      Peggy (treasurer.wos@gmail.com), 

 Secretary:                                      Robyn (wosoutdoor@gmail.com) 

 Committee:                                     David, Susanne, Charles, Greg, Brian, Gail 

 Custodians:                   Bruce, Frank and Susanne. 

 Editors:                                           Diane (wos.editors@gmail.com) 

  Please direct any committee correspondence to either one or more of the email addresses above. 

  

 

 

 

Check out our website at WWW. waikato.gonatural.co.nz 

Email: Waikato.outdoor@gonatural.co.nz 

We’re on the web: https://waikato.gonatural.co.nz/ 
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